NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

THE DISTRICT JUDGES OF CAMERON COUNTY, TEXAS WILL
HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC
152.905, LOCAL GOVERNMENT CODE, VTCA ON THE MATTER
OF SETTING THE ANNUAL COMPENSATION OF THE COUNTY
AUDITOR, ASSISTANT AUDITORS AND COURT REPORTERS.

PARTIES IN INTEREST AND CITIZENS WILL HAVE AN
OPPORTUNITY TO BE HEARD AT THIS HEARING. THE PUBLIC
HEARING WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, JUNE 20, 2023
AT 12:00PM IN THE DISTRICT COURTROOM OF THE 107TH
DISTRICT COURT, LOCATED ON THE THIRD FLOOR OF THE
CAMERON COUNTY COURTHOUSE, 974 E. HARRISON STREET,
BROWNSVILLE, TEXAS.




